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The following is my testimony against SB 797.
 
Dear Chairman Prozanski and Members:

I am opposed to SB 797 because of Section 5 (3) (d) (B) which denies
qualification on the basis that the investigative department “is unable
to determine if the transferee is qualified or disqualified.”  A possible
qualified transferee is denied a right because of a bureaucratic
nightmare of guilty because there is no information.  This is no way to
treat our law abiding citizens. Better access to records should “close the
loophole”.    Please do not deny rights to innocent potential
transferees. 

Please vote no and do not bring this bill out of your Committee.

Thank you for this opportunity to testify.

Helen Scott

346 Bickford Dr.

Grants Pass, OR 97527
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